
Friday 11th November 2022

Newsletter

What a fabulous week we have had. Prags Birk has led workshops with all the

classes about Hinduism. The children have enjoyed learning about the religion

and what celebrations they participate in throughout the year.

On Wednesday 9th November Emerald led us in Worship and taught us:

“While the earth remains, seedtime and harvest, cold and heat, summer and

winter, day and night, shall not cease.” Galatians 6:9

Polite reminder: The children can wear PE kits on their PE days. Please note

that branded sports items are not part of our PE uniform. If you are

struggling with getting a black hoody/top then please wear your school

jumper/cardigan. On non-PE days the children are still expected to wear their

school clack shoes and uniform.

On Sunday I will be joined by two other children to represent our school in

showing our respect at the Wharton Remembrance Service. If you would also

like to join us in church for a service led by Rev. Steve at 10:30am.

Have a lovely weekend,

Take care Mrs Dean

Ava, Olivia, Jamie-Lee, Eleanor, Willow, Dennis and William



Last week’s attendance

Opal 97.66%

Pearl 91.67%

Emerald 97.92%

Topaz 99%

Sapphire 92.36%

Amethyst 93.75%

The year group with the best attendance goes to Topaz Class!

WELL DONE!

House Points

Congratulations to  St. Andrew’s team for winning the most

points this week.



This week we celebrated …

Rayan’s birthday!

Our Gospel Value this half term is …

This half term our Gospel Value is “Peace”. The children are learning how to

demonstrate Peace! Our children are exploring a sense of inner peace. It is

important for our children to learn how to calm themselves down in any range of

situations. We will promote peace between each other by making and keeping

friends, sorting out arguments, making compromises, letting go of hostile

feelings, building bridges, learning how to listen to each other. The children will

also be learning about Peace in the community, respecting differences, listening

and talking with those who hold opposite views, honouring each other and finding

common ground. Children will listen to differing viewpoints and learn respect for

each other. As a school we will also be looking at Peace around the world. Finally,

children will discover what Peace with God ultimately means to Christians.



Monday 14th November 2022 Anti-Bullying Week

Wednesday 16th November 2022 Open morning 9:30am-11:00am

Open Evening - 4:30pm - 6:00pm

Odd sock day - celebrating individuality

Friday 18th November 2022 Children in Need - Non-uniform day

Wednesday 23rd November 2022 Opal and Pearl Class Worship 10:00am with

coffee and biscuits to follow

Friday 2nd December 2022 9:00am Sapphire Class Worship

Wednesday 7th December 2022 Infant Nativity 1:30pm and 5:00pm

Thursday 8th December 2022 PTFA Christmas Fair

Monday 12th December 2022 Panto Trip at Lowther Pavilion Lytham

Wednesday 14th December 2022 Carol Service in Church 2:30pm

Thursday 15th December 2022 PTFA Film Night

Friday 16th December 2022 Christmas Party Day - party clothes

Stars of the Term Worship 9:00am

School closes at 1:30pm

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 INSET - school closed to children

Wednesday 4th January 2023 School reopens to all children 8:45am



Sunday 13th November 2022 join us in Church for a Service of

Remembrance 10:30am

Autumn 2022 Update

We had our first meeting Thursday 3rd November and we discussed lots of

ideas for raising money for our children.

The following events will be arranged during this academic year:

Film Nights

Christmas Fair

Bedtime Story evening

Year 6 Leavers Prom

Discos

Bingo nights

Summer BBQ

Gardening events

Workshops

The money raised will hopefully provide us with the opportunity to buy our very

own school minibus!



Thursday 8th December 2022 3:30pm-5:00pm

More details to follow … if you would like to hire a

table/stall for this event for £10… please enquire at the

school office.

Our Open morning and evening will be held on Wednesday 16th November 2022

9:30am -11:00am and then 4:30pm - 6:00pm. This is for children who start

Primary school in September 2023. If you require any further information

please contact the School Office. If this date/time is not suitable for you, you

can call the school Office for an alternative. We are looking forward to

welcoming you.


